
A very warm welcome to you all
from the Y5/6 team!



The term ahead…





What a week in Year 5/6 looks like…



Home learning

In Year 5 & 6 home learning will consist of…

Reading (5+ times a week)



How you can support your child

Last year we asked you to help us develop ‘Reading for Pleasure’ and to help 
your child enjoy reading and we would like you to continue this. 

All children are at different points on their reading journeys so reading will 
not look the same for everyone. It could be sharing a book together, a 
grown up reading the story, taking it in turns to read or the child 
reading to themselves but reading a page aloud. However it happens, it 

should be happening daily and we are asking you or your child to 
write in their diaries at least 5 times a week. These will be checked weekly. 

All staff are invested in this and we cannot stress enough how important this 



Times tables rock stars (3 
minutes a day)

- Spellings (Spelling Shed 
10 words)



Autumn Term
Amazona Zoo – Friday 27th September

Spring Term
Norwich on the train – Kett’s Rebellion

Summer Term
London – Houses of Parliament

Year 6 camping



A few reminders…
Uniform Policy

Only jewellery pupils can wear are stud earrings and a watch.

Both must be removed for P.E. Earrings can be taped.

Long hair must be tied back.

No make-up or nail varnish.

As the weather gets colder and wetter, children must be prepared for P.E. 

outside.  Lightweight rain coat, spare socks and change of shoes, layers.

Mobile Phones
Only needed if your child is walking home on their own.



Phase email address:
y56@brundall.norfolk.sch.uk

Absences must be made by telephone to the
office.


